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To  Public Comments AES/BESS Pernit Hearing <publiccomment@santafecountynm.gov>

WARNING:
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To whom it may concern,

| support the Rancho Viejo solar energy project. Given the abundance of solar energy in New Mexico, recently updated codes for battery
energy storage systems, and the acceptance by AES of all of the fire safety recommendations made on behalf of Santa Fe county, this project

looks like an important step in the county's, and New Mexico's, transition to clean energy.

Thank you for your consideration.

Mitch Chapman



